
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  

 

Liberty Utilities should not be allowed to charge ratepayers for the failed Granite Bridge 

Project.  Please do your civic duty to the citizens and ratepayers of New Hampshire. Don't allow 

this to happen. 

 

Thank you 

Robert Feder 

26 Marion Dr. 

Hollis, NH 03049 

 


